Dear Sisters,

As your LT it is our desire to listen well to each community and to share the results of any polls or questionnaires so that all are included in discussions that will lead to Association decisions.

Attached you will find the comments that we received from you on the 2nd draft of updating our Statutes.  We thank you for your thoughtful reflections, recommendations, edits and suggestions. 

There were two major differences among communities regarding length of term of office and when to vote on updated statutes.  In response to these comments we conducted an oral poll of all the prioresses of our communities regarding the preferences for either a two or three-year term.  We are attaching a copy of this poll.

We think it best to have a written response from each community so that we may clearly state either a three or a two-year term of office in the third draft of our Statutes.  To this end, we are attaching a written form to be returned to your liaison no later than March 7.

Clarification for Elections for 2020-2022:  Our election for our new Leadership Team will be for a two-year term because we are still governed by our present Statutes.
1. In the past the new LT chose who would be the Coordinator (President)

1. Knowing the increased responsibilities of the President (Cor orans), it may be helpful to elect a President separately at 2020 Assembly and then elect 3 Team members (Councilors).  

1. Any sister willing to be nominated to serve on 2020-2022 LT, please write on nominating form that you would be willing to serve
2. as “President” and/or council member
2. OR as a council member only. 

Just a reminder:  please send nomination form/s to Roz by March 1 to forrestroz@gmail.com or fax to Roz at (775) 322-1532


attachments:
1. Comments on 2nd Draft of Statutes
1. Oral Poll
1. Written response form

